
From: Natalie Ainscough  

Sent: 18 June 2018 13:09 

To: Lauren Haslam 

Subject: Councillor Charlesworth investigation - IP views  

 

Dear Lauren, 

 

I can confirm that I received a copy of Wilkin Chapman LLP’s Final Report and 

Schedule of Evidence in respect of Councillor Charlesworth on 15 May 2018. During 

a telephone conversion between us on 22 May 2018 I expressed my view that the 

investigation had been sufficiently thorough and covered what I expected it to cover, 

the report was logical and easy to understand, the reasoning made sense and that I 

agreed with the finding.  

Kind regards, 

Natalie  

 

Natalie Ainscough 

Co-Director 

Hoey Ainscough Associates Ltd  

Hoey Ainscough Associates Limited  

Registered Office: 179 Castle Street, SK3 9JH 

Registered in England No. 07923961 
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